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Safety Starts
With YOU!

Your Manzanita

"Safety Patrol"
respectfully requests that
you ALWAYS use the
crosswalks. Let's seta
good
example, our students
are watching us!

are in need of a jacket for

have clothing and other items

your student, please call Janet
Hudson, our family advocate.
Speaking of the family advo-
cate. Federal funds for this
extremely important service
have been reduced this year.
In an ongoing effort to sup-
port the program, Ms. Hud-
son submitted a grant to
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A great way to stay in touch with your
child’s teacher is through email. All Three
Rivers employees use the same format~
first name.last name@threerivers.k12.or.us

You can also find email links to each teacher on our
Manzanita web page @ https://sites.google.com/a/
threerivers.k12.or.us/manzanita-elementary-
school/

Here are the first and last names of our teachers:

rachael.boehm

barbara.busch

lori.chamberlain

robin.cook
kelli.cowie
holly.cunha
chris.davidson
erin.gilkison
johnna.gill

== suzanne.armstrong o tim.,mohr

teresa.northcross
jessica.queener
gloria.steimer
joseph.swaim
curtis.tiffany
angela.wilde
kim.williams
heather.wolter
rachell.woodall
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News

Many students
enjoyed spending
their Paw Pride
tiCkets at our
Manhzanhita Pride
store |ast Friday.
gtudents earhed
their tickets by
being Safe,
TRespectful,
TResponsible ahd
Kind everyday ~
everywhere on
Campus.

Family ddvocate Corner

Fallis a beautiful time of year. The leaves are colorful and the air refreshing. 1 hope you are able to
take a walk and play in the great outdoors. Being outdoors can be soothing to the mind and soul.
We have some clothes, shoes, food and other supplies in the family advocate room. 1f your child is in
need of any of these items, let them know they are welcome to come see me. Their lunch recess is the
best time; they need to check in with an aide first. Parents can also give me a call to let me know the
. If youwho would like to make donations please give me a call. 1 have an

need and 1 will try to help
ongoing list of needs.

FOOD DRIVE Thursday Nov. 3rd. Bring a donation and get a Vafﬂe tlcket for a chance towin a

Wednesday ice cream.
Thank you for supporting Manzanita.

Janet.hudson@threerivers.k | 2.or.us
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Synervoice Automated Calls
5 Chamberlain to

‘Synervoice’ will periodi-
cally make calls to all our Courthouse
parents. We hope that it 14 PTA Meeting 2:00

November 16th
Adults $3.00

Children $2.25
Lunch Times
Kinder & 1st 10:50-11:15

2nd Grade 11:15-11:40

3rd & 4th

11:50-12:15

5th Grade 12:15-12:40

will help us to communicate
effectively with parents to
notify them of upcoming
events, attendance, inclem-
ent weather, emergencies
etc. When you receive a call
from Synervoice you must say
hello to activate the mes-
sage. It is very important
that the information you
provide to us on your en-
rol Iment form is accurate
and kept up to date. Please
help us keep you informed by
notifying the school office
when personal information
changes. If you have a

4th & 5th grade

music concert

Site Council 2:10
Holiday Lunch
PTA 2nd Annual

Polar Express movie

Winter Break
Classes resume
January 2nd
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missed cal|l from Manzanita
or Three Rivers School
District please check your
voice mail for this Syner-
voice service.




